
From: Web  

Sent: 20 November 2019 22:19 
To: Planning Enquiries 

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted 

 

The following is a comment on application 'P193395/F' by 'Lee Harper-Smith' 

  

Nature of feedback: Support the application 

 
Comment:  

Comments on behalf of Credenhill Parish Council: 
 
Members of the parish council have reviewed the application and conducted a 
site visit as well as spoken to residents at neighbouring properties. No 
concerns were raised during the visits to neighbouring properties however it 
was noted that there would be additional parking requirements within this 
small private road which already contains a number of small bungalows. 
 
The existing bungalow is in poor condition and the proposals offer the best 
possible solution for improving the site. The parish council therefore supports 
the application. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Lee 
Last name: Harper-Smith 
  

Telephone: [Response - Telephone] 
Email: clerk@credenhill-pc.org.uk 
  

Postcode:   
Address: Credenhill Parish Council 
 
 
 

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_ap
plication_search/details?id=193395 

 


